
EDMUND G. BROWN

GOVERNOR 

SACRAMENTO CALIFORNIA

December 2, 1966

Mrs. Daniel Tolmach

Oxnard, California

Dear Jane:

Just a quick note to tell you how much I appreciate 
hearing from you.

Having friends like you has made everything I have 
done in public life worthwhile. You have been a 
wonderful friend, and I only hope there will be more 
opportunity for us to see each other in the years 
ahead.

Kindest regards and best wishes.

Sincerely

EDMUND G. BROWN, Governor
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